
   
 

       

 

April 17, 2023   

 

To whom it may concern:  

 

On behalf of the Village of Farwell, I am pleased to offer this letter of support for the Village of Farwell’s Main 

Street Microgrant application. Through the remodeling of the park mural and improvements to the park 

landscaping, the project will encourage the public to utilize the park more frequently.  

 

Additionally, the increased utilization of the public park space will also assist in increasing the downtown 

corridor of the Village because of the proximity to local businesses, restaurants, and other facilities. 

The project would also strengthen the relationship between the local youth artists who will be assisting in 

designing and remodeling the park mural.  

 

We hope that the MML will look favorably on this grant proposal, as the project would truly assist in uniting the 

public to view Farwell as a place for gathering. Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tracey Jackson,  

President, Village of Farwell   
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